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  12th November 2021 
 

Change of INSET date 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we are changing the date of one of our INSET days this academic year. We 
are bringing the day forward from Friday 24th June 2022 to Friday 14th January 2022.  
 
The change of date is to accommodate a staff training opportunity that has arisen which staff would 
benefit from undertaking much earlier on in the academic year.  
 
This change of date will be reflected in our term dates that are available on the Bowes website and in our 
Newsletter.  
 
I apologise for any inconvenience that this change may cause and thank you for your understanding.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Effie Demetriou 
Headteacher 
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